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APPOINTMENT FORM 
Wholesale Water and Wastewater Customer Advisory Committee 

DATE: _______________________ 

WHOLESALE CUSTOMER: ______________________________________________________ 

Check all that apply:   □ Water   □ Wastewater 

The following individuals have been officially appointed by the CUSTOMER’s GOVERNING BODY, 
under the terms of the Wholesale Contract for Services as the VOTING MEMBER and ALTERNATE 
for the Water and/or Wastewater System Advisory Committee. The term is for the Fiscal Year 
beginning October 1, 2025 through September 30, 2026. 

Alternate Member 

________________________________ 
Name 
________________________________ 
Title  
________________________________ 
Office Phone 
________________________________ 
Cell Phone 
________________________________ 
Email Address  

Mailing Address: 

________________________________ 

________________________________ 

________________________________ 

Official Seal 

Voting Member: 

________________________________ 
Name  
________________________________ 
Title  
_______________________________ 
Office Phone  
_______________________________ 
Cell Phone 
_______________________________ 
Email Address  

Mailing Address: 

_______________________________ 

________________________________ 

________________________________ 

________________________________ 
Signature of Mayor/Board President 

Please complete and return as soon as 
possible, but no later than October 31, 2025 
to: 

WaterWholesale@fortworthtexas.gov 
              or 
City of Fort Worth 
Water Customer Service/Wholesale 
P. O. Box 870 
Fort Worth, Texas 76101 

City of Burleson

725 SE John Drive

Burleson, TX 76028

135 W. Ellison St., Suite 109

Burleson, TX 76028

9/15/2025

EThompson@burlesontx.com

214-437-3387

817-426-9610

Director of Public Works

Errick Thompson Michelle McCullough

Deputy Director of Development Services / City Engineer

817-426-9616

MMccullough@burlesontx.com

mailto:WaterWholesale@fortworthtexas.gov

